
 

 

 

 

 

Transition for September 2021 - Meet the teachers! 

Miss Wilding 

 

Tell us a little about yourself… 
 

I have lived in Lincolnshire all my life and I live close to all 

my family members, who I am able to visit often. 
 

After studying for A-Levels, I worked in a nursery pre-school 

room for two years and volunteered part-time in a primary 

school. During this time, I developed a love for teaching and 

I began studying Education Studies and Early Years at 

Nottingham Trent University the year after.  
 

I had a lot of fun during these years, and was lucky enough 

to complete my Early Years Initial Teacher Training at the 

same time. 
 

I have recently moved house and it has become a big 

project which I am really enjoying!  
 

How long have you worked at Poplar Farm School? 
 

I started at Poplar Farm School in September 2018, starting my teaching career with the 

very first intake of EYFS children! 
 

What is your favourite thing about working with children? 
 

I love to see children learn and achieve new skills and talents, which they are proud of. It is 

nice to be a part of this experience and watch them grow and develop in confidence. 
 

Tell us something not many people know about you 
 

When I was younger I loved the film Matilda, and watched it over and over! I wanted to be 

just like Miss Honey, so my mum bought me my own whiteboard, and I used to teach my 

imaginary class every day after school! 
 

Tell us a joke -  
 

Q. Why have giraffes got long necks? 

A. Because their feet stink!! 
 

 


